
Welcome back to issue 11 of our Home Learning Newsletter.  We hope you have been able to have some fun in the 

sun this week.   Remember to apply sun cream, wear a hat and drink lots of water on hot days! 

Science week 

Last week we set you the challenge of trying some Science investigations at home.  You have continued to send us 

some photos of your exciting home investigations, including lots of opportunities for engineering.  Look at this 

amazing home made car and a hammock for a doll.   You have also been investigating floating and sinking and ex-

ploring hot air rising.  If you didn’t have a chance to do one last week, try something from one of these websites 

this weekend:  

https://www.whizzpopbang.com/science-experiments-for-kids/ 

https://www.dayoutwiththekids.co.uk/blog/easy-cool-science-experiments-for-kids 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Using food and cooking to improve your Maths skills  

Cooking is a great way to improve your Maths, including: measuring, counting and fractions work.  Can you share 

the ingredients fairly to top a pizza?  Could you create a tally chart and graph to find out the favourite food or drink 

in your household?  Can you lay food out in arrays to solve a maths word problem?  Can you cut a piece of fruit or 

vegetable equally to share with you siblings?  Send us pictures of you using food at home to improve your maths 
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Times Table Rock Stars  

Our previous TTRS competition was a girls verses boys competition on TTRSs and the 

boys won by a huge margin.  The results can be seen in the table below:  

 

 

Our new competitions (ending on 1st July) will be: Sea Horses verses  Jellyfish; Manta 

Rays verses Angelfish; and Sea Turtles verses Dolphins.  

Creativity at home  

This week you have continued to be creative at home.  You have been busy painting, drawing and even learning to 

do a hand-stand for the first time this week.  It is a good idea to keep your mind busy and a good opportunity to 

try new hobbies while you have more time at home! Don’t forget to be creative outside too—there are lots of op-

portunities for scavenger hunts in the forest! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading  

Did you know that reading helps to reduce stress, teach you new words and can also help you to sleep better?  

These are just some of the benefits of reading—and the most important benefit is enjoyment!   Make sure you 

keep reading daily.  You might also like to listen to an audio story.  David Walliams is reading a chapter a day of 

one of his stories on: https://www.worldofdavidwalliams.com/elevenses/ and Julia Donaldson is reading a book 

every week on Thursday at 4pm: https://www.radiotimes.com/news/tv/2020-04-03/the-gruffalo-writer-launches-

new-free-online-series-julia-donaldson-and-friends/.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keep in contact 

Keep sending home learning photos to: homelearning@maybury.surrey.sch.uk.  Only send photos and videos if 

you are happy for them to appear on the newsletter and website.  Remember to keep checking the website every 

day to find the new home learning for that day—these are a guide for what you can do but don’t worry if you 

don’t complete everything .   
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Girls  Boys Winners 

8,484 103,176 Boys 
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